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RV Sites Canada withdraws 
24-Hour work permit application 

RV Sites Canada will adhere to County’s current noise bylaw. 

The County of Stettler and the developer, RV Sites Canada, mutually agreed that the issuance of 
a 24-hour work permit at the proposed Paradise Shores RV Resort development, is currently 
not in the best interest of either party. 

RV Sites Canada voluntarily withdrew their application for a 24-hour permit, and will adhere to 
the County’s current noise bylaw. The developer had originally applied for extended work-hour 
permit for a three-four week period as they prepare their site for the proposed RV Resort 
development.  

Council has given the area structure plan (Bylaw 1588-18) and rezoning of the land (Bylaw 
1589-18) first reading, and will hold a Public Hearing on March 17, 2018 at 1:00 PM at the 
Stettler District Agricultural Society Pavilion. 
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